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As another rewarding school year comes to a close, we are delighted to share key updates and

milestones from our vibrant Waldorf community. It has been a remarkable journey, fostering an

environment where holistic education not only survives but truly thrives, thanks to our collective

efforts.

Celebrating Student Growth and Achievements

Our students' enthusiasm for learning, creating, and diligent work has infused our campus with an

energizing spirit throughout the year. We celebrate their notable achievements and look forward

to witnessing their continued growth and success. Their dedication exemplifies the essence of

Waldorf education, making us immensely proud.

Nurturing Our Youngest Learners

A second Nursery class has been added to meet the needs of our growing community. We

remain steadfastly committed to providing a strong foundation for our youngest learners,

nurturing their academic, emotional, social, and spiritual growth.

Applauding Our Exceptional Parent Body

We express our sincere gratitude to all the parents and guardians who have supported their

children's educational journey during the course of this academic year. Your unwavering

commitment, encouragement, and sacrifice have played a vital role in shaping the minds and

characters of the young learners in our community. We recognize the countless hours you have

dedicated to academic assistance, extracurricular activities, and fostering a nurturing

environment conducive to growth and learning. Thank you!

Maintaining Excellence through Accreditation and Feedback

Moving forward, we will focus on upholding our accreditation standards. An upcoming survey will

seek valuable insights from parents and families, helping us identify areas of strength and



opportunities for improvement. Your feedback is vital to our school's continuous growth and

excellence.

Bidding Farewell to Our International Students

With heartfelt gratitude, we bid farewell to our Myanmar international students. Their presence

has enriched our community immensely, and we wish them all the best in their future endeavors.

Thank you for sharing your unique perspectives and fostering cross-cultural understanding.

Transitions in Leadership and New Beginnings

We extend our sincere gratitude to the departing board members for their dedicated service and

welcome new members who will continue to guide our school. Their leadership and commitment

are invaluable to our community.

Celebrating Adult Education Accomplishments

We proudly celebrate our Adult Ed Advanced Studies graduates in Early Childhood and Grades.

This fall, we will launch a new cycle of Adult Ed Foundation Studies, preparing more individuals to

contribute Waldorf education.

Wishing You a Rejuvenating Summer

As we transition into the summer months, we wish everyone a rejuvenating and restorative break.

May this time be filled with joy, relaxation, and renewal, preparing us all for another vibrant and

successful school year ahead.

Thank you for being an integral part of our Waldorf community. Together, we are building a bright

future for all our students.
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